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Canwood Public School Grade 12
graduation will be held on Friday, June
7th. The Graduation Ceremony will be
held in the school gym at 4:30 p.m..

Please feel free to join us and
celebrate with the graduates.
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Happy Summer Everyone!
The last month of the school year has arrived! This year has been filled with joyous learning and adventures. Students
are growing in their reading and they are working diligently on the new reading strategies that help them be better
readers. The students continue to practice these strategies on a daily basis. Research has shown that when children
continue to read throughout the summer it benefits them greatly: reading becomes a lifelong habit, students retain
the knowledge and skills they learned from the previous school year and it a great way to bond with your child. Happy
Summer Reading!
We are so proud of our graduates who will have their graduation ceremony on Friday June 7th! Way to go Noahlynne
Amistad, Hansyn and Hauk Bahnuick, Caleb Bloom, Bailey Hagel, Kaiden Halkett, Robert Holmes, Tucker McDonald, Jaden
Schutte, Fynnlayv Smart and Becky Wilson. These fine individuals make up our 2024 Graduating Class (*insert
applause)! Congratulations on your accomplishment and well wishes for your future aspirations. 
We want to send a huge thank you to Ecole Debden Public School for hosting the elementary track and field day and to
W.P. Sandin High School for hosting the senior track and field events. Also sending appreciation to our coaches and all
of the students’ families for coming to support and cheer on our athletes! Congratulations to all to our students who
moved onto the next level of competitions!
The grade 9 class had a spectacular time at their Camp Kinasao experience from May 27th to May 29th. This is the
first year that our school has attended. Great job Mrs. Hansen and Mr. Duval for organizing this special field trip!
The Commercial Cooking class has been so busy these past few months in planning and cooking our Noon Meals.
Everyone has enjoyed the variety of delicious lunches. Thanks again to the group of students and to our staff and
students for supporting this endeavour!
Principal - Mrs. Sylvia Delisle

A celebration of our students’ success
will be held in the gym on Monday, June
24th at 1 p.m.. Parents and community
members are welcome to join as us we
recognize the amazing things that our
students have done this school year. 

Anyone interested in enrolling
their child in the PreK or

Kindergarten programs for the
2024-2025 school year can submit

the registration forms on the
Canwood School website. Contact

the school office at 306-468-2150
for more information.

It has been another successful year for the Canwood School Community Council (SCC). For those of you not familiar with
our role, we are a committee of parents/guardians/community members committed to support our school to meet their
education goals for our students. We do this in a variety of ways, from volunteering to funding activities to writing
letters of support to encourage family engagement.
This year we continued to help with costs for yearbooks, vouchers for K-6 to use at Book Fair, wrapping supplies for
Santa Shop, The Little Mermaid musical at EA Rawlinson Centre, transportation for school ski trip and guest speaker for
high school students.
We also organized a few events, such as, Cellphone Presentation for parents and students, Snack Program, Mom’s Pantry
Fundraiser, lunch for Teacher Appreciation Week and clean up for the upcoming Grade 12 Graduation.
Our next meeting will be held after Meet the Staff BBQ this fall. We will have our Annual Meeting followed by our 1st
General Meeting. Any one interested in joining the SCC, or be a guest, please feel free to do so. Our meetings are open to
the public.
School Community Council

We are soon at the end of the school year and all library books need to be
returned to the school in order for Inventory to take place. 
Please search your homes for any books that have a Canwood School Library bar
code on the back right hand cover. 
Textbooks need to be returned as soon as they are done being used. Thank you.
Librarian - Mrs. Tracy Pease
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Sr. Track and Field has been in full swing for the last
month. Canwood had 6 athletes practicing 4 days a
week for a chance to move onto Provincials on June
7th and 8th. On May 30th Shellbrook School hosted
District Track and Field; it was a cold and windy day,
but our athletes worked hard through the weather
and did very well. We have 3 athletes who qualified
for Provincials: Noahlynne Amistad placed 3rd in 800m
and 2nd in 80m Hurdles, Jacklyn Sten placed 2nd in
Shot Put, and Tye Vaughan got 2nd in 100m Hurdles
and qualified to represent North Central Team for
the 4 x 100m Relay Team as an alternate. Congrats to
all athletes this year, everyone participated and
practiced very well this Track season. 
Coach - Mr. Ryan Aiken 

Our Grade 9 class was out at Camp Kinasao at Christopher Lake from May 27th to 29th to participate in an Outdoor
Education Camp. The camp was a unique opportunity for our class to spend time in nature, have fun together, and
participate in different learning experiences outside the classroom. We spent our days taking part in many outdoor
activities, including kayaking, canoeing, archery, volleyball, swimming, and other water activities. We want to thank our
parent chaperones, Bob Wrench and Amber Bates-Wojcichowsky who volunteered their time to come to camp with us. We
also want to send out a HUGE THANK YOU to our community members that supported our trip through our bottle drive
fundraiser.  
Mrs. Courtney Hansen

On May 28th Canwood School participated in a
Track & Field event in Debden. Canwood's athletes
put in great performances, representing our
school. Our athletes are now preparing for the
upcoming P4A Track & Field event, scheduled for
June 11th and 12th at P.A.C.I.. Representing the
Canwood Cougars will be: Nica Villegas, Chloe
Millar, Zander Bodnarchuk, Torben Hansen, Macey
Bill, Aksel Nordquist, Athena Amistad, Robyn
Dionne, Nick Bowman, Liam Peters, Jocelyn
Lajeunesse, Kovie Nordquist, Nico Villegas, Elisha
Johnson, Cali Masuskapoe, Leland Hegland, Dawson
Danberg, and James Ross. We look forward to
seeing our athletes continue to compete with
determination and sportsmanship.
Coach - Mr. Keanan Tibbs

community events

ROYAL PURPLE ELKS SENIOR TEA ON wEDNESDAY, jUNE
5TH AT 2 P.M. AT CANWOOD ELK’S COMMUNITY HALL.

ENTERTAINMENT, STRAWBERRY SHORTCAKE, COFFEE
AND TEA. EVERYONE WELCOME.

SUMMER VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL AUGUST 27TH, 28TH AND
29TH AT CANWOOD PENTECOSTAL CHURCH. WATCH FOR

UPCOMING POSTERS. ALL KIDS AGE 5 TO 12 ARE WELCOME.
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Miss Allyssa Salmond,
School Social Worker,

will be at Canwood
School on Tuesdays

June 4, 11, 18 & 25
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Grade 12
Graduation

PLC
No Classes

*Kindergarten
Graduation 2 p.m.

*Last Day of
Classes

*Grade 1-8 
Report Cards

*No Classes
*Last Day for

Teachers
*Grade 9-12

Report Cards

Provincial Track & Field in Saskatoon

Grade 4-8 P4A Track & Field in P.A.

Celebration of
Student’s
Success 

1 p.m.

Pulled Pork & 
Mac and
Cheese

Cowboy 
Casserole
(tentative)

Pancakes & 
Sausage

(tentative)


